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Code 301 /473-8186 

April 22, 1970 

Mr. Thomas J. Kelley 
Assistant Director, Protective Intelligence 
United States Secret Service 
Washington, D. C. 

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL 

Dear Mr. Kelley: 

I have today received two of the items you sent 

to the Archives for me. There would appear to be serious 

discrepancies of a nature that can be scandalous beyond 

belief. 

If you do not wish to be informed of this, I will 

make no use thereof in any form. If you would like to be 

informed, I will do so in detail; but in return I will ask 

you to maintain this in confidence. 

Should you desire the presence of the other 
gentlemen who were at our meeting, that, of course, is 

fine subject to the same single reservation specified 
above. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


